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This testimony is from our Eugene family of 5, 

 

This measure is reprehensible, and those who submitted it should be ashamed of 

themselves. 

 

At a time when our state government is relying more and more on NGOs to carry out 

functions that ought to be the responsibility of government, this measure calls on you 

to burden them with more red tape. 

 

As an e-mail that we saw sent by Representative Shelly Boshart Davis makes crystal 

clear, the main goal of this bill is to implement MAGA policies here in Oregon, at the 

expense of our most vulnerable citizens. 

 

It's just disgraceful. Please vote against it. 

 

Barbara & Dan Gleason and family  


